
3. Should the displaced employment uses, from the Thame Road Site, be re-provided to the

north-east of the business park as shown on Board 'l?

YesX Non

Please expand:

4. Are there any community facilities that you would like us to consider as part of the

development of the Thame Road Site?

5. Are there any other issues that we should take account of in the development?

THANK YOU FOR COMPLETING THE FEEDBACK FORM

Please place the completed form in the box provided.

Alternatively, you can send the form by post to:

Savills Planning, Wytham Court, 11 West Way, Oxford, OX2 OQL or e-mail to:
rlinnell@savills.com

The closing date for comments is Wednesday 3 April 2013


